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Statement from New York Land Bank Association 
President Adam Zaranko Regarding the Senate and Assembly 

FY 2023-2024 Budget Proposals 
 

“The New York Land Bank Association thanks the Senate and Assembly for 
including funding for New York’s land banks in their respective budget 
proposals. By providing funding for land banks, our Senate and Assembly 
representatives are equipping communities throughout New York with the 
resources they need to reduce vacant properties and build stronger, safer 
neighborhoods. We look forward to working with our elected officials to 
ensure that this crucial funding is included in the final budget so we can 
continue to build upon the tremendous progress that New York’s land banks 
have achieved over the past decade. 
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